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New Legislation Impacting Your Profes&ion

House Bill 451, Nonopioid Alternatives, was approved by Governor DeSantis and is effective July 1, 2019. The
lbill requires that before providing anesthesia or prescribing, ordering, dispensing, or administering an opioid
listed as a Schedule II controlled substance to treat pain, the patient must be informed about available
nonopioid alternatives. A healtheare practitioner will discuss the advantages and disadvantages of using
nonopioid alternatives. Under the new law, the department is required to develop an educational pamphlet
about using nonopioid alternatives and post the pamphlet on the department’s website. Healtheare
[practitioners must provide the patient with this educational pamphlet. Those healtheare practitioners
[providing emergency services and care are exempt from these requirements.

[We've attached the pamphlet that will be posted on the department’s website. The pamphlet can be viewed
lhere. The pamphlet will be posted on your board’s webpage under the “resources”™ section.
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http://mqawebteam.com/pdfs/HB451_pamphlet_6-28-19.pdf



